True Mother visits New York on her way to Senegal for the First Africa Summit
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As True Mother makes her way to Senegal for the First Africa Summit, she took the time to visit
Manhattan Center, the New Yorker Hotel, and the National Ministry Team. During her visit, she
personally met and blessed every department, visiting every office and encouraging the staff to bring
success for 2018. It was an unexpected blessing, filled with joy, singing, and True Mother's love.

Meanwhile in Senegal, Unificationists have gathered to welcome True Mother back to Africa. Dr.

Michael Balcomb, the Regional Chairman of FFWPU Europe and Middle East and formerly the FFWPU
USA President, led the Sunday Service in Dakar yesterday.



